CROSSTOWN COALITION COMMENTS ON DRAFT SIGN CONTROLS
I. THE NEXUS BETWEEN LICENSING AND ENFORCEMENT – Licensing and permitting fees for both accessory and non accessory signs should be set at a level that will fund enforcement especially for the complicated non accessory sign credit program. 
II. GRAPHIC EXAMPLES NEEDED – The Commission should generate graphic examples of how buildings/streetscapes would appear if the proposed regulations were in force which would illustrate the contrast to the current code. 
III. CIVIC DESIGN REVIEW – The Civic Design Review model of the new Zoning Code should be applied to major sign projects and the triggers should be the size of the signs rather than the size of the buildings involved.

IV. SUNSET – Licenses for non accessory signs should be no longer than one year. The Code should specify that accessory signs associated with a use abandoned for longer than six months must be removed subject to penalty.

V. DISPARITY OF NON ACCESSORY/ACESSORY CONTROLS – The controls regarding motion and brightness pertaining to non accessory signs should be applied to accessory signs.

VI. EMERGING SIGN/ADVERTISING TECHNOLOGIES - The Code should address emerging technologies clearly on the horizon which present questions of signs with images that project from the sign apparatus– holography and video projection signage.

VII. BRAND PLACEMENT IN ACCESSORY SIGNAGE – The 

regulations should prohibit the advertisement of brand names in accessory signage where the retail operation advertised is not devoted exclusively to the brand. 

VIII. OVERLAY FOR CENTRAL DELAWARE WATERFRONT -  An

overlay for the Central Delaware Waterfront is needed prohibiting non accessory signage.

IX. SIGNAGE AGGREGATION RULES – While the Code addresses the square footage of signs on a building, it should also regulate the number of signs permitted on a given building. 

